
 

 
 
 
Government loan schemes 
 
More businesses will also be able to benefit from government loan schemes which have 
been extended to the end of January 2021, while firms can ‘top up’ existing Bounce Back 
Loans should they need additional finance.  
 
See:  https://www.gov.uk/guidance/apply-for-a-coronavirus-bounce-back-loan 
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